
 
 

NOTE TO ALL NPCs FOR YOUR SELECTED PLAYERS 
 

 

 

 

Dear NPC Secretary General, 

 

As we approach the Paralympics, we need to develop player profiles for those 

likely to go to London and through this communication, you will know the majority 

of table tennis players likely to go to the Paralympic Games.  This information will 

be sent to the IPC for the Info system and we will also have the information for our 

use and will hopefully update to support our media department. 

 

Could you therefore find a way to get the selected players to complete the forms 

online?  Please note that some of them have completed the information already as 

we have been in contact with them since the regional championships.  

 

The website address is:  https://ittf.wufoo.com/forms/player-profile/ 

 

Please keep Dora and myself informed of progress.  Dora’s e-mail address is 

intern@ittf.com. 

 

Thank you in advance for your assistance.  It is greatly appreciated. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Alison Burchell 

burchell@ittf.com  
 

https://ittf.wufoo.com/forms/player-profile/
mailto:intern@ittf.com
mailto:burchell@ittf.com

